WALBERSWICK PARISH COUNCIL
The minutes of the Extra-Ordinary Full Parish Council meeting held on Tuesday 26t
January 2021 at 7.15pm virtually via Zoom.

Present: Councillors Bassinette (in the chair), Lewis, Richardson, Sutherland-Rogers,
Sutton and Winyard.

Also in attendance was Mr. Mark Knight (Clerk) and two (2) members of the public.
153/20-21 Chairman's welcome.

The Chair welcomed those present to the meeting and thanked the Councillors for making
time for the extra meeting and to the PAG for their stellar work on the planning application
and the report on the consultation.

154/20-21  To consider and approve any apologies for absence.

None.

155/20-21 Declaration of Interest and Requests for Dispensation.

None.

156/20-21 Open Forum

None.

1567/20-21  Planning
157/20-21.1 Samphire Cottage, Hidden Lane DC/20/5263/FUL

The application was discussed and it was AGREED to STRONGLY OBJECT

to the application due to the scale, visual amenity and being out of character
with the street scene. It was further noted that the development would be

visible from the Village Green and would enable a holiday let for six
bedrooms and up to ten people.

157/20-21.2 3 Moorside, Palmers Lane DC/20/5291/FUL

The application was discussed and the Council did not object to the
application.

158/20-21  To agree a response to a consultation on conserving and enhancing the
historic environment

The report already circulated was discussed and it was AGREED that it was
a balanced, positive and thoroughly well researched and presented
document.
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There being no requests for revisions or alterations it was also AGREED that
the report should be submitted with minor presentational changes as the
official Parish Council response. Thanks were extended to all members of the
Planning Advisory Group for their help in this matter.

Clir. Bassinette also informed the meeting that a letter was being sent on behalf of local
villages to the new Secretary of State for Business to invite him to come to the area to see
first hand the impact of the multiple energy developments proposed for our coast. Further
to her responsibilities for representing the Council in relation to Sizewell and power
development in the area, she would add the Parish Council’'s name to the letter. All were in

agreement with this.

159/20-21 Date and Time of next meeting was confirmed as Monday, gth February
2021 at 7.15 pm remotely via zoom.

The meeting closed at 7.30pm.



